
 

 

 11th October 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Acorn Class – Visit to Lichfield Library 
 
On the morning of Wednesday 20th November the children in Acorn Class will be 
visiting Lichfield Library. During the visit children will learn all about the library, how 
to find books themselves and how to borrow a book. 
 
As part of the morning your child will choose a book to borrow. In order to borrow 
from the library all children will need to join Staffordshire libraries. To enable this to 
happen we require you to complete the Class Visit Library Joining form attached 
giving your permission. 
 
We will leave immediately after registration and return for the usual lunch 
arrangements. All children are required to wear school uniform and a waterproof 
coat. All children will be provided with a snack during the visit. Please ensure their 
water bottles are in school as normal. 
 
Please return the consent slip below and the complete Class Visit Library Joining 
Form by Friday 8th November 2024 at the latest. 
 
Mrs Crossley  
EYFS Lead 
 

 

Acorn Class Visit to Lichfield Library – Wednesday 20th November 2024  
 
I give permission for my child to walk to Lichfield Library and take part in the activities. 
 
Child’s Name:  ________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of parent/ carer: ______________________________________ 

Print name of parent/carer: _____________________________________ 

Date: _______________________ 



 

 

 


